
 

LINN COUNTY ROAD DEPARTMENT 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 

ADVERTISEMENT 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that as of November 1, 2024, the Linn County Road 
Department is accepting proposals for architectural and engineering and related 
services, including design and preliminary engineering for the Cox Creek (Waverly 
Drive) Bridge (City of Millersburg) project. Proposals will be accepted by Linn 
County Road Department at 3010 Ferry St SW, Albany, Oregon, 97322, or will be 
accepted electronically at roads.bidding@co.linn.or.us until December 2, 2024 at 
5:00 pm local time. Proposals must be clearly labeled and follow all submission 
instructions. 
 
A DBE participation goal of 8.5% has been assigned for the Contract. 
 
Solicitation documents, including instructions for proposers, a copy of the scope 
of work, and a sample contract can be obtained from the Linn County Road 
Department website at https://www.linncountyor.gov/roads/page/proposals-and-
quotes, or through OregonBuys website at https://oregonbuys.gov/bso. 


